SERVICES YOU COUNT ON

July 10, 2007

Ms. Colleen Dale

Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Dear Ms. Dale:

Yesterday, The Empire District Gas Company (“EDG”), provided to the Missouri Public Service
Commission (“Commission”) for filing, in electronic form, certain revised tariff sheets to comply with the
Commission’s Order that was issued July 6, 2007 in Case No. GR-2005-0271. The Sheet No. 57 that was
initially submitted had the first paragraph underlined in error.

The purpose of this letter is to make it clear that EDG has withdrawn the initial tariff submission and has
provided to the Commission for filing, in electronic form, in lieu thereof, the identical Sheet No. 56 and the
identical Sheet No. 57 with the underlining removed.

Empire apologizes for any confusion that this may have created.

Thank you very much for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Wl A Tty

Kelly S. ‘Walters

cc: Office of the Public Counsel
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